
 

 

 

At UCAS, we strive to ensure that all students have access to higher education.  

We’d like to thank @StandAloneHE in their support for UCAS introducing the new question to 
identify estranged students, and we’re committed to continue driving change for this group. 

#StandAloneHE 

18 March 2024, via social media 

 

 


